
Join the American Red Cross 
and the City of Howardwick VFD 
to Sound the Alarm. Save a Life.

The City of Howardwick VFD will be installing FREE  
Smoke Alarms provided by the Red Cross for the 

residents of Howardwick! 

Please call to register for your installation 
806-874-2222 

Installations will be done on Saturday, May 4, 2024


